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§1511.  Annual report regarding resource coordination agreements and other services
Beginning January 1, 2024 and annually thereafter, the Bureau of State Police shall report to the 

joint standing committees of the Legislature having jurisdiction over criminal justice matters, 
transportation matters and appropriations and financial affairs regarding resource coordination 
agreements between the Bureau of State Police and county sheriffs' departments, including where those 
agreements are in place, a summary of the agreements and any changes to those agreements in the prior 
calendar year.  The Bureau of State Police shall also provide to those joint standing committees a 
summary of the services provided by the State Police throughout the State.  A joint standing committee 
may report out a bill to the Legislature based on the reports submitted to the committee pursuant to this 
section. As used in this section, "resource coordination agreement" means the coordination of services 
by the Bureau of State Police and a county sheriff to provide law enforcement services in response to 
requests by the public in a manner that maximizes efficiency and reduces duplication of effort.  [PL 
2023, c. 443, §1 (NEW).]
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